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The Delegation with Ms. Haddad and Ms. Diab at the NDU Main Campus, June 2016 

The Lebanese Emigration Research Center (LERC) in cooperation with the Centro Argentino De 

Investigacion Sobre La Inmigration Libanesa (CAIIL) and  its founder, Mr. Walter Muller Mujir 

(LERC Liaison Officer in Argentina) organized a the visit of 13 Lebanese-Argentineans to the 

center’s Lebanon and Migration Museum on  Friday, the 10
th

 of June 2016.  

The attendees were exposed to an explanatory presentation that presented by Ms. Liliane 

Haddad, Senior Indexer and Archivist. The content of the presentation included a detailed 

explanation of the Center’s archival database, various collections, recent activities and its 

museum at the NDU Main Campus. 



The attendees shared their thoughts and stories about their families’ personal experiences with 

migration, as well as stories and facts from their lives as a Lebanese Community in Argentina. 

Their visit was concluded by the distribution of certificates to each visitor to commemorate their 

visit, as well as with Mr. Muller Mujir presenting Ms. Haddad with a book for the LERC Library 

on Lebanese Migration. 

 

 

 

 

 


